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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is delivering record 
education funding, including $9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment will ensure 
growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

The upgrade to Cammeray Public School will replace demountable buildings with 4 new permanent 
classrooms and 2 practical activities areas in a new two-storey building. The new building will include a lift 
and covered walkways.   

Progress summary 

We are pleased to announce that Avium Pty Ltd has been selected as the construction contractor for the 
upgrade at Cammeray Public School. 

Stage 1 playground update 

We're excited to share that the new playground is now complete. The students are already having a 
great time exploring and playing in their new space. See photographs of the new space on the next 
page.  

Cammeray Public School would like to thank the school community for their donations to help build 
the new play space.  

We appreciate your patience during the construction. 

Next steps  

We will work with Avium Pty Ltd on a construction timeline and once this is finalised we will share 
the information with the community. We anticipate construction to begin in mid 2025. 
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Photos of the completed playground 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/CammerayPS or by 
scanning the QR code. 

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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